
Please support HB2020 – The Clean Energy Jobs bill. We want to see it passed this session. 
 
We reside in Portland (97201) and wish to do all that is possible to protect the environment and offset 
negative climate change impact for our children and grandchildren. 
 
Lynn Fraser & Andrei Anzimirov 
 
Portland, OR 97201 
 
503-719-7988 
 


